From: Shalon Harrington

To: Huber Brett W (GOV)

Subject: EPA says Pebble may be riskier than study says, rekindling hope for mine foes - Alaska Public Media
Date: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 3:33:18 AM

AnotherartidetoqetmebloodbdllngandmothareasonmgethuoudrwﬁhLeopoidorHladldASAPmﬂ\eveto That letter to
the Corps from EPA/HIadick totally contradicts everything the Governor was promised last week by the President

It's scary because Hladick holds the responsibility and is now the decision maker on the withdrawal.
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